
 

 

 

 

27 September 2023 

Barry Murphy 

By Email:  fyi-request-23575-823cdc73@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Mr Murphy 

Official Information Act request – Moore Street Funding Agreement  

We refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received by 

Crown Infrastructure Partners (CIP) on 4 September 2023, as below: 

Please refer to https://kaingaora.govt.nz/urban-development-and-public-housing/public-

housing/public-housing-developments/manawatu-whanganui-region/teitei-drive/ 

"December 2021 - Ruapehu District Council received approval for Infrastructure Reference Group 

Funding from the Government for social and affordable housing." 

I am still yet to see a copy of this funding agreement from IRG. 

We enclose documents relevant to your request.  

We advise that, in accordance with sections 9(2)(a) and 9(2)(i) of the OIA, certain information has been 

redacted from the enclosed document.  The basis for the redactions has been noted throughout the 

document.   

CIP notes that you are entitled to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman under section 28(3) 

of the OIA.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tanya Hansen 

Crown Infrastructure Partners 

 Crown Infrastructure Partners Ltd 
L10, HSBC Tower, 188 Quay Street 

Auckland Central 
PO Box 105 321, Auckland 1143 

Telephone:  +64 9 912 1970 

info@crowninfrastructure.govt.nz 

www.crowninfrastructure.govt.nz 
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